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Term    Summer     April 2023 
 

 Mercury Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to a new school term, we hope you had a 

lovely Easter. It will be a great term full of fun learning 

opportunities. 

In Literacy this half term we are focusing on writing a 

Losing Tale. We will then move on to writing character 

descriptions which will link to describing our new King. 

In Numeracy we have just finished our work on Capacity 

which the children really enjoyed. We will then move on to 

learning about time and fractions. We will be doing this 

practically using a wide range of resources to develop 

understanding.   

Britain is our overall theme this term. In Topic the 

children will be busy having fun exploring the Coronation of 

our new King. In Geography the children will be learning 

about the capital cities of the United Kingdom. In History 

the focus is on the Royal family. 

If at any time you have any questions or concerns please 

do not hesitate to  speak to us, leave a message at the 

school office or email: 

m.knowles@southwoldprimaryschool.org 

Kind Regards 

Mrs. Knowles 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily Reading 

Tuesday – P.E 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 

Ways to help at home 

Reading 

Please make sure that you 

send your child’s reading 

book and reading diary into 

school every day. 

Maths 

Please go through the 2, 5 

and 10 times tables with your 

child if you have some time. 

Come and Join us 

Friday 28 April@8.45 
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